
  

10th May 2019


Dear Parents & Guardians


The Caterham School Parents’ Association are delighted to announce that tickets for the 
Greatest Show Summer Ball on Saturday 6th July 2019 are now available for you to 
purchase via WisePay.


The Greatest Show Summer Ball is an amazing way to celebrate the end of the Caterham 
School year and enjoy a truly fantastic evening with your friends. 

 

The evening includes a sumptuous three course dinner, two live bands, a DJ, a Silent 
Auction offering a selection of those money simply can’t buy items, the Greatest Show 
Raffle, our Official Photographers, a themed Photo Booth, a licensed bar, themed 
entertainment throughout the evening and much much more.


Tickets always sell out quickly so we have made it super easy for you to order your tickets, 
and this year we have included the option to pre-order your selection of drinks for the 
evening by simply following the instructions on WisePay.   


Please pre-order drinks to secure the prices currently shown on WisePay. Thank you.


When buying your tickets you can buy 1, 2 or up to 10 tickets per table and you can include 
the name(s) of any ‘preferred seating companions’ to make up your group/table of 
friends.  


However, if you are not sure who you wish to sit with, simply tell us your year group(s) and 
we will endeavour to place you accordingly. Please complete the box provided and if you 
are including a group of friends as your ‘preferred seating companions’ please agree and 
confirm a Lead Name for your table if possible.


If you have any queries regarding your booking on WisePay, please contact Rebecca Parker 
at rebecca.parker@caterhamschool.co.uk who will be able to assist you.


We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support and wish both 
you and your children a successful and enjoyable remainder of the Summer Term 2019. 


We look forward to welcoming you to the Greatest Show Summer Ball 2019.   

With best wishes,


The Greatest Show Summer Ball Committee 2019 
Caterham School Parents’ Association
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